
M E M O R A N D U M  

April 7, 1998 

TO: DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REP0 

FROM : DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES ( 

RE: DOCKET NO. 960545-WS - INVESTIGATION OF UTILITY RATES OF 
R) 

ALOHA UTILITIES, INC. IN PASCO COUNTY. 

Please place the attached letter dated April 3 ,  1998, in the 
above-referenced docket file. 

RRJ/lw 

Attachment 

cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Starling, McRoy) 
James Goldberg 
Office of Public Counsel (McLean) 
F. Marshall Deterding, Esquire 



Florida House of Representatives 
Mike Fasano 
Representative, 45th District 
Majority Whip 

Reply to: 
t4 8217 Massachusetts Avenue 

New Port Richey, FL 34653-31 11  
(813) 848-5885 

0 323 The Capitol 
402 South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1300 
(850) 488-8528 

April 3, 1998 

Ralph Jaeger, Senior Attorney 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Committees 
Vice Chair, Community Colleges 

& Career Prep 
Finance & Taxation 
Governmental Operations 
Regulated Services 
Joint Legislative Auditing 

Dear Mr. Jaeger: 

1 have been contacted by another constituent with problems he is having with Aloha Utilities. 

James Oko of 1202 Middlesex Drive in New Port Richey is once again experiencing black water 
coming through his pipes. In the past, he contacted Aloha Utilities and they sent someone out to 
flush out the pipes. He recently called them, and they are now saying that they no longer come into 
the home and supply this service. It seems to me that until we get the ongoing situation resolved, 
Aloha should make every effort to provide quality service to their customers. 

Thanks in advance for your assistance with this matter. If you need to contact Mr. Oko directly, you 
can reach him at 813-376-8288. As always, if I can ever do anythmg for you, please do not hesitate 
to contact me. 

Yours truly, 

w Mike Fasano 
State Representative, District 45 
Majority Whip 

MFIcmh 
cc: James Oko 


